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The Administrative Commission for the Reddick Presbyterian Church had 
completed most of its work prior to the last presbytery meeting. At this time we 
can report that the church property, including the sanctuary building and fellowship 
hall, has been listed for sale with Garnett Commercial Real Estate, Inc. 


I thank all of our members for their service on this administrative commission and 
will seek dissolution of the commission once the property is sold. 
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